
The FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION announces its Internal Affairs Meeting for June 5, 2014, to 

which aJI interested persons are invited. 
TIME: immediately following the Commission Conference which commences at 9:30a.m. in Joseph P. Cresse 

Hearing Room 148. 
PLACE: Gerald L. Gunter Building, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Room I 05, Tallahassee, Florida 

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: To discuss and make decisions on matters which affect 

the operation of the Commission. 
Internal Affairs Agendas and Florida Public Service Commission's contact information may be obtained rrom 

www.tloridapsc.com. Persons needing ADA acconunodation to participate should contact the FPSC at least 

five days prior to t11e conference via 1-800-955-8770 (Voice) or l-800-955-8771 (TOO) Florida Relay Service. 

*Changes to this notice will be published at the earliest practicable time on the Cornmission·s Web site. 
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